
 
 
 

April 24, 2019 
 
Federal Reserve Bank of Richmond Representatives, 
 
The Brazos Valley Economic Development Corporation (BVEDC) has been banking with BB&T for 
many years. The BVEDC is a 501(c)6 and serves as the region's economic development 
organization. The BVEDC shares a strong working relationship with the BB&T Market President, 
Glen Davis. Mr. Davis currently serves as a community volunteer as the Chairman of the Board of 
Directors for the BVEDC. BB&T is an essential supporter of the BVEDC’s efforts to maximize a 
community partnership approach to economic growth that positively impacts the lives of all who 
live and work in Brazos County. BB&T has also demonstrated support for our regional economic 
development efforts as a member of our private sector investment program, Invest Brazos Valley, 
since 2014. I support the merger of BB&T and SunTrust and believe the combined entity will be 
good for our community and our continued economic development work. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Matt Prochaska 
President and CEO 
 




